
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   

Week 8 Term 2 - 2019 
 
Hello all; WOW today has been a whirlwind, with things happening left right and centre. Plus, I feel 

like I haven’t really been here for a few days, between the Victorian Principals Conference in  

Melbourne last week and then, Report Writing Day, plus I was out all day yesterday at the  

Bairnsdale Tambo Network Principals meeting! All day today I was quite convinced that it was 

Tuesday! 

 

Starting off with: Term 3 Community Consultation Night 
 
Date:  Wednesday 14th August @ 6.30 to 8.00pm  
  
Please put it in your Diaries! This event has occurred for the past 3 years and is 
now an annual event on the 754 calendar. It tends to be a round table affair, where we discuss a 
series of  
questions, concerns or programs that are running at the school. All members of our community are 
encouraged to come along. We also have a number of Principals from other schools in our Network 
that “host” a table, plus School Councillor members, parents and students. 
 
The reality is that I have set the agenda for the past years and now I am wanting to hand over to 
you: I am really keen to hear what you might like to be the topics for discussion on the night. 
 
All you need to do is ring the office or send in an email or note: indicating your suggestion. 
 
I will take these on board and we will again try and host a fantastic event where all members of 
our school community can become involved with school decision making and influence thinking. 
 
I am very happy to chat to you anytime. I’m looking forward to your input. 

 

 

Grumpy face – As I started to walk through the yard this morning, I was confronted 

with graffiti painted / scribbled over one of our walls on the main building.  

Our beautiful heritage listed building now has an ugly scare. It was rubbish writing and 

drawings – if you have any idea of how this has happened I would really like to know, 

so that those responsible can be reported to the police. This type of deliberate vandalism makes 

me really cross and it definitely happened last night.  

 

 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 12th June 2019 

Phone:  5152 4395 
Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

June: 
Thur 13th: Region Cross Country Lardner Park 
 
Thur 20th: School Council Meeting 6:00pm 
Fri 21st: Student Led Conferences  
 
 
 
 
 
Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

June: 
Wed 26th: Whole school Dental Visit 
Thur 27th: School Reports Distributed 
Salvation Army Community Breakfast  
  Gold Coin Donation  
Fri 28th: Last Day Term 2 Early Finish 2:15pm 

 
 
 

754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 
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Happy Holidays 



Something to ponder:  

How do you help your children – what strategies do you teach them to cope when they get angry? 

Every page of our newsletter writes “Violence is never ok” – yet I saw first thing on the news this 
morning (A police officer stabbed whilst on duty, he was attending a domestic violence incident) 

and yesterday one of our own students got angry so slapped another across the face. There is not 

a time ever where this is ok. We all get cross and angry at times, but how do you teach your  

children or even role model to your children how to manage this? Indeed, something to ponder. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Smoking around the school: 
We would again just like to remind parents/carers that smoking is not  
permitted within 4 meters of the school boundary.  
 
 
 

 
 
Earn and Learn Stickers: 
Our school is again participating in the Woolworths Earn and Learn promotion. 
For every $10.00 you spend you will be given a sticker. You can either place the 
stickers in the 754 Primary School collection box at the front of the Woolworths 
store or alternatively you can bring the stickers to school and place them in the 
collection box at the office. 
 

 
 
 
Art Room News: 
The art room are now looking for donations of empty and clean tin cans  
(baked beans etc.) as students are now moving onto making wind chimes. Thank 
you to everyone who donated bottle tops. Take a look at a few of the designs that 
were made from the bottle tops on the next page.  
 
 

 
 
Community Breakfast: 
On Thursday 27th June the Salvation Army will hold a Community Breakfast  
beginning at 8:00am. The community breakfast is open to all in our school  
community, Parents, Kids, Grandparents, Carers, Aunts and Uncles. All that we 
ask is that you help out by giving a Gold Coin Donation.  
Any donations received help the Salvation Army to continue to offer programs in 
and around our fantastic community for those less fortunate than ourselves.  

 
Book Donations: 
Thank you to all the families that continue to donate books to our school to contribute to classroom 
libraries, we are so appreciative.  
 
CSEF (Camps Sports and Excursion Fund): 
Just a reminder to families that hold a current Health Care or Pension card to complete and return 
a CSEF form from the office. This gives your child $125.00 dollars that can be used to help pay for 
any camp, sporting event or excursion/incursion. Application close on 29th June.  
 

 
There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

Talk Soon 
Trudie Nagle 

 Principal 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Motto “No Backward Steps” 

 
 
 
 

Term 3 Community Consultation Night 
 

Let’s ask the parents what topics you might like discussed 
 
Date:  Wednesday 14th August @ 6.30 to 8.00pm 
 
Good afternoon all; This event has occurred for the past 3 years and is now 
an annual event on the 754 calendar.  
 
It tends to be a round table affair, where we discuss a series of questions, 
concerns or programs that are running at the school.  
 
All members of our community are encouraged to come along. We also have a 
number of Principals from other schools in our Network that “host” a table, 
plus School Councillor members, parents and students. 
 
The reality is that I have set the agenda for the past years and now I am 
wanting to hand over to you: I am really keen to hear what you might like to 
be the topics for discussion on the night. 
 
All you need to do is ring the office or send in an email or note: indicating 
your suggestion. 
 
I will take these on board and we will again try and host a fantastic event 
where all members of our school community can become involved with school 
decision-making and influence thinking. 
 
I am very happy to chat to you anytime. 
 
Thanks for your input. 
 
Trudie Nagle 
 
Principal 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 
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Grade 34C - Things that are special about 754 
 
 
 
William ~ June ~ Student Voice.  
3 Things that are special about 754. 
• I really like that you can ride your bikes and scooters because it’s good fun going on 

the jumps. 
• I love that you can go to art  because there’s lots and lots of materials to work with 

and you can also be part of the art group that you can paint around the school. 
• I also love that each student has a Chromebook to use.   
 
Lacey ~ June ~ Student Voice. 
3 Things that are special about 754. 
• I really like that you are able to sign up for music. Some kids don’t play any sports  
 after school so they have music lessons. 
• I really like that you are able to ride scooters and bikes in the playground. It gives 

kids exercise and if they don’t have anybody to play with they can ride  
their scooter or bike. 

• I really like the preps room because it reminds me  
about the old library when I was in prep. It has been a prep room for 4 years. 
 

Shelby ~ June ~Student Voice. 
3 things that are special about 754 
• I really like how we are able to move tyres, logs and fake grass around to make a 

cubby. It’s lots of fun making a cubby when you have nothing to do. 
• I love the canteen menu at the canteen. There is a very wide variety of foods to 

choose from, and there is delicious food. 
• Something that is really special about this school to me is that when you are about to 

leave to go to high school, you will make something to display at the school. So you 
are still part of the school when you leave. 

 
Ethan - June - Student Voice. 
3 things that are special about 754. 
• I really like the playground at 754. It is the place where kids can have fun. 
• I also really like the library at 754. If you have returned a library book you can borrow 

another book. 
• And last I really like the Hall at 754. Because if it is a sport day and it is raining  
 outside we can do sport in the hall. 

 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



 
 
 

Student Awards 
 

 
Prep A: 
  
1 /2 A: 
    
3/4 A:   
 
3/4 B: 

 No Awards this week due to public holiday. 
3/4 C: 
  
5/6 A: 
    
5/6 B:  
 
5/6 C:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
Canteen News 

 

 
Canteen Closed on Mondays 

 
Slushies are now available at the canteen.  

 
Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 

 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 
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There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 


